
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Caythorpe Court Multi Activity School, 17-18 June 2022 
 
We have 100 places available for a year 7 visit to Caythorpe Court Multi Activity School on 17-18 June 
2022.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.30 am on the 17 June and returning at 5 pm 
on 18 June 2022.  Students do not need to wear uniform, but will need to bring a packed lunch.   
 
 A £40 deposit needs to be paid on MCAS by 15 March 2022 to secure a place.  The final payment of 
£71 should be made by the 20 April 2022. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £111 per student.  Details of how to make payment, costs, financial 
assistance, etc. are shown on the reverse of this letter.   
 
The trip will link to their KS3 graduation, as well as building skills such as; resilience, team work and 
problem solving. Also, enhancing their social interaction with fellow peers and staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr T Wandless 
Curriculum Leader of PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  



The cost of the trip includes entry fee, coach, insurance and administration.  
  
Our preferred method of payment is via our on line system “MCAS”.  If you require further information 
regarding online payments please contact Student Services.  

 
If your child is in receipt of or has previously been in receipt of Free School Meals financial assistance 
may be available.  Tick the box on the permission slip below if you would like more information. 

Where there are insufficient funds/interest the trip may be cancelled. A full refund will be given if the trip 
is cancelled.  If however you cancel your child’s place at a later date further cancellation charges may 
apply.  Please also refer to our Charges and Remissions Policy which can be found on our website 
www.carletonhigh.com 
 
Once the trip is full a confirmation text message will be sent to parents to confirm that their child has a 
place on the trip. 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.carletonhigh.com/

